
DON’T MISS OUT! 
GiglioJoseph M.

a s s e m b l y

Homeowners are at risk of  
losing their  

STAR exemption!

Monday, December 16, 2013
10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.

Allegany County Office for the Aging Building
Crossroads Center

6085 State Route 19 North
Belmont

Monday, December 16, 2013
2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Assemblyman Joseph Giglio’s Office
700 West State Street

Westgate Plaza
Olean

Representatives from the NYS Department 
of Taxation and Finance 

will be on hand 
to help you sign up.

STAR Registration Events



JOE GIGLIO WANTS TO MAKE SURE YOU GET YOUR STAR EXEMPTION. 

                 If you have not yet re-registered for STAR, please come to 

Allegany County Office for the Aging Building  
Monday, December 16 • 10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Assemblyman Joseph Giglio’s Office 
Monday, December 16 • 2:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.

to make sure you get your property tax exemption. 
If you can’t come on Monday, visit www.tax.ny.gov, or for any further  

information, call the Tax Department at (518) 457-2036.

Special Information for Senior Citizens: Senior citizens receiving the Enhanced STAR 
exemption are not affected by the new requirement. However, in order to receive Enhanced STAR, 

seniors must continue to apply annually or participate in the Income Verification Program.

ANY QUESTIONS?  
For questions on this or any state issue, email giglioj@assembly.state.ny.us,  

call 716-373-7103, or visit my office at 700 West State Street in Olean. GiglioJoseph M.

a s s e m b l y


